
At St Oliver’s we are called to unite in service by living out our Mercy Values and striving to

be quality learners who contribute positively to our community.
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DATES TO
REMEMBER

NOVEMBER

Friday 19th
Stage 2 Mass
9.15am

Friday 26th
Stage 3
Leadership
Afternoon

December

Friday 10th
Christmas
Celebration

Wednesday
15th
St Oliver’s
Thanksgiving
Celebration

Sunday 14th November was 'World Day for the Poor'. Pope Francis instituted this day
and it serves as a reminder that faith is expressed through our compassion and actions for
those who are most vulnerable.

At Mass last weekend, St Oliver's launched our fundraising mission 'Hope Hampers'.  The
whole community is engaging in this initiative and donations will be accepted via the school
office or at the Church foyer on weekends.

Just like the loaves and fishes, we can make a difference. The pandemic has affected our
communities in many ways. Asylum seekers and refugees have been severely affected as
many have no access to jobkeeper and jobseeker,
have lost their jobs, cannot pay their rent and are
facing homelessness, struggling to feed their families
and facing destitution.

The Jesuit Refugee Service helps support over 900
clients per week. Many of these people are
struggling due to the lockdown and lack of
government support.

As the community approaches the Christmas period,
we look forward to spending time with our family and
friends celebrating the birth of Christ, opening
special gifts and of course, enjoying way too much food! We are calling you to give the gift
of joy and hope to those who face destitution, limbo and homelessness.

We are appealing to the community of St Oliver’s for your support and donations to this
wonderful cause during this giving season.

St Oliver’s Thanksgiving Celebration

Wednesday, 15th December marks the day which we will give thanks for what has been a
hope-filled learning year where we continue to dream and open ourselves to new
opportunities.

On this day we will celebrate the learning achievements and also say farewell to those who
are transitioning on a new journey.

As expected the NSW Roadmap will guide this event. We will provide details in the coming
weeks how this celebration can be accessed.

http://www.stoliversharrispark.catholic.edu.au/


ST OLIVER’S IS GOING CASHLESS!
All schools across the Diocese are now going Cashless. For St Oliver’s this means
that we will also be going cashless. We will have a phase in period this year, but as
of next year, no more cash will be accepted by our school. Payments can still be
made by Eftpos (this is available over the phone), (COVID restrictions apply) or
parents can use our new cashless app Qkr.

Qkr Mobile Phone Payment App
St Oliver’s are offering a new easy online payment service through Qkr by Mastercard. Qkr!
(pronounced ‘quicker’) is a mobile phone application and is suitable for both iPhone and Android
Smartphones.

Please click on this link for easy instructions for how to download Qkr to your phone How to use the Qkr App
Events, excursions, fundraisers etc will be set up in Qkr by the school for easy access for parents. Information
will be sent home to parents as events or fundraisers happen.The service is not available for school fee
payments.

PBS4L  - Focus  - We are safe
- Safe with equipment and belongings

Only small sizes available

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TjH9HjbpiE4


As per COVID guidelines
Parents will not be permitted on our school site
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